
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

13 September 2021 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Nasal Flu Vaccine 
 
Please see the communication below from the East Riding Immunisation Team: 
  
If you would like your child to receive the nasal flu vaccine in school please follow this link to 
complete an online consent form. Annual flu vaccinations are available this year to all students 
in year groups Reception up to Year 11. 
 
https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?Id=143854&Type=FLU 
 
The vaccinations will take place at your child’s school on 22 October 2021. The link will close 
on 29 September 2021. If your child has already had the Nasal Flu vaccine since Sept 2021 
please disregard this message. 
 
If you have any problems accessing the link, or this is not your preferred method and would 
like to provide consent via the telephone, please contact the immunisation team on 0333 358 
3397 option 2 then option 1. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
  
Mrs J Worthington 
PA to the Executive Principal 
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